s Walsh o AmericanAirlines

Corporate Environmental

April 4,2013

Leigh Ing, Executive Director

Texas Low Level Radioactive Waste
Disposal Compact Commission

333 Guadalupe Street, Suite 3-240
Austin, Texas 78701-3938

Dear Ms. Ing:

[ am requesting an administrative amendment to our import agreement, TLLRWDCC
#2-0026-00, to increase the waste volume stated in Item ]J(a) of the agreement from
75 cubic feet to 96 cubic feet. The purpose of this 21 cubic foot increase is to allow us
to ship the waste in two Container Products Corporation B-12 waste boxes.

The waste radioactivity in Curies will remain the same. The very small amount of
extra volume will be filled with inert packaging material.

Should you have any questions about this request, please contact Dave Smith at (918)
292-2835.

Sincerely,

Jim Walsh
American Airlines

DS/lj

CC:  Dave Smith
Robert Joyce

American Airlines

4333 Amon Carter Blvd.
MD5274

Fort Worth, TX 76155
817 963 8769 Office
817 683 4064 Mobile
Jim Walsh@aa.com




